LARKS MEETING
FEBRUARY 28 2013

Meeting opened by President Larry Boone at 6:45 PM. With 10 members and one guest,
Ernie Morley.

The secretary’s report was posted by Glenn Schautz and approved without exception.
There was no treasurer’s report.
One new applicant: Ernie Worley.

Old business: Thanks to Bill Adkins and George Green for installing a weather vane at
the field. i

New business: Suggestion to investigate flying gates of galvanized fencing material.
Motion made by Gene Farrell. Seconded by Marc Morgan.

A list of members with their e mail addresses was developed for distribution.

Suggestion to review the flying/safety rules. Ernest Morley and Dave Clutts will analyze
the rules and report back to the club for March meeting.

Last months activity: Marc Morgan, Dave and Kindal Clutts attended the Ocala club’s
electric event.

Announcements: Florida Jets in Lakeland on March 5™,

Model of the month: Marc Morgan with his electric delta wing jet.
No broken prop award.

Klutz award went to Marc Morgan .

There was no 50/50 drawing,

Next meeting: March 28, 2013

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.




